
From: supervisor@burttownship.com
To: Heather Dobberstein
Subject: Fwd: Food Truck Operating Within County Road Right-of-Way
Date: Friday, June 20, 2025 11:28:04 AM

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Food Truck Operating Within County Road Right-of-Way
Date: 2025-06-18 1:49 pm
 From: Robert Lindbeck <engineer@algerroads.org>
To: supervisor@burttownship.com, tbrock@algercounty.gov

Jon Babbitt, Supervisor

I am writing to explain that the Alger County Road Commission Board has
directed me to insure that Food Trucks do not operate within County Road
right-of-way.  A similar situation to the Grand Marais Avenue issue
occurred along H-58, near Melstrand, in 2023 and 2024. The Road
Commission board directed me to contact the individual and request that
they move all operations beyond the right-of-way.  After discussion of
the safety aspects of occupying the road edge with the food truck unit
and the customers that it attracted, the owner agreed to relocate.

Thank you for understanding the concern for public safety.

Robert L. Lindbeck,

Engineer-Manager

ALGER COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION
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